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PARENTS ATTENDANCE AT PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT OPPORTUNITIES 

 

 

1. In order for the parents or legal guardians of students in our schools to become more familiar with 

the school curricula and programs, Kelsey School Division encourages parents or guardians to 

observe the local professional development opportunities afforded to professional staff.  Parents or 

guardians may attend the sessions, but in order that the staff of Kelsey School Division receives 

full benefit from these opportunities, the parents or guardians who attend must abide by the 

following guidelines: 

 

a) Parents must inform the school of their intentions to attend prior to the actual   

 professional development day. 

 

b) Parents may participate as observers only and shall not comment on, ask questions, or in 

 any way interrupt the proceedings, presenters or staff involved. 

 

c) In sessions which are limited as to the number of persons able to be present, first priority 

 will be given to the professional staff and support staff. 

 

d) Inservices held in the School Division which deal specifically with items such as teaching 

 methods, strategies and techniques, and which are designed for more effective classroom 

 instruction and do not deal with any specific curriculum are ineligible for parent 

 attendance.  The Superintendent will determine which sessions will be open to the public. 

 

 e)  Anyone not abiding by these guidelines will be asked to leave the premises. 

 

2. Though Kelsey School Division welcomes parents, professional development days are designed 

specifically for teachers in order that they may enhance their teaching and provide a more 

beneficial education to the students. 
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